From: Thakurdas lethwani <n.thakurdas@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 20159 3:03 PM

To: Norazlina.mdnasin@mdi.gov.my

Cc: PRISCILLA ULAL DEMNG

Subject: Thank you

Kepada

Puan Norazlina Binti Md Nasir,
Pegawai Insolvensi (Unit Mahkamah)
Dear Puan,

| had the pleasure of meeting you in Court in Shahalam today.Thank you for being pleasant and efficient before the PKP today.

As a result of your clever and quick-thinking decisions, AmBank has immediately withdrawn both their applications for the auctions. You correctly pointed out to the Hon Court that AmBank
is not allowed to charge any interest after the date of the Bankruptcy Order.

AmBank will now re-file afresh and reduce their claim by about RM200,000.00. Thanks to you, this saving will now go to my estate for distribution to my creditors.
I thank you once again, and it is pleasure to deal with the professional officers in JIM.
In humble appreciation, | am copying this note to Puan Priscilla Ulau Deng whom | believe is the Head of the Unit Mahkamah.

| wish you every success,
God bless.

Yours sincerely,

Thakurdas a/l Naraindas



